DEDICATION

October 21, 2001

The Benton District #6 School was
moved from the corner of the
Carroll and Baldwin Roads to its
present location.

It is located on property donated to
theTown by the Stanley Stout family.

The schoolhouse building was donated
by Eleanor Hamm & the James Horst
Family after learning of the
preservation idea from Dick
Christensen & Tom Murphy.

This restoration represents
many donated hours of labor
and items that are now on
display in the Schoolhouse.

The Baldwin Cemetery directly
behind the school also belongs
to the town and has recently
become active again.

Friends of the Town of Benton
District #6 School House

June-July-August

The one-room Schoolhouse
will be open to the public
10 am — 1 pm
Saturday mornings

Staffed by volunteers
(Many being prior school students)

TOWN OF BENTON
SCHOOL HOUSE #6
RESTORATION
Penn Yan, NY 14527

Located on Route 14A
between Penn Yan
and Benton Center,

this exhibit serves as a

reminder of the one

room schoolhouses in
the area prior to

centralization.
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